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Call to Order 

MINUTES 

January 28, 2025 5:15 p.m. 

Hybrid 

Approved: February 25,2025 

Chair Steve Borst called the meeting to order at 5:15 p.m. 

Roll Call 

Members present: 

Members absent 

Staff present: 

Steve Borst, Jaci Eiquihua, Linda Hart, Amy Roberts, Jane Sandberg 

Bob Brown (excused), Scott Kniefel (unexcused) 

Eric lkenouye, Library Director; Millie Wilson, Librarian I, Spanish Services; 

Elise Schuh, Administrative Services Coordinator 

Borst welcomed new Library Board member Jane Sandberg, who introduced herself. 

Approval of December 10, 2024, Minutes 5:20 p.m. 

MOTION: Board Member Linda Hart moved to approve the minutes as written. Board Member Jaci 

Eiquihua seconded it, and it passed (5-0). 

Election of the Chair 5:23 p.m. 

MOTION: Eiquihua moved to nominate Board Member Amy Roberts for the position of Chair, for the 

Public Library Board, for the 2025 calendar year. Hart seconded it, and it passed (5-0). 

Staff Updates 5:27 p.m. 

Spanish Services Librarian I Millie Wilson recently attended the Guadalajara International Book Fair to 

support the development of the Library's Spanish collection. 

In response to several questions from the Board, Wilson explained that the new materials will be housed 

at the Main Library, where the primary Spanish collection is located. Additionally, there are some bilingual 

materials available at the Carnegie Library. The main objective of her trip was to acquire materials that are 

only available domestically in Mexico, particularly specific nonfiction resources, to fill gaps in the 

collection. Currently, the Spanish collection comprises about 1.5% of the total collection. 

On behalf of the Board, Borst thanked Wilson for her presentation. 

Library Director lkenouye announced several upcoming events at the library and provided an update on 

the Library of Things. Budget updates will be shared at the next meetings. 




